
Dear Senators, 
 
I urge you to vote yes on SB 723-2. I am a veterinarian and research biologist. I have worked with 
coyotes. They are intelligent, fascinating animals. From my experience and research, I have found that 
they rarely prey on livestock unless their natural food source is jeopardized. To kill these beautiful 
creatures simply for fun or with false information is a travesty. 
 
How do we, as human beings, have the right to decide who lives and dies simply because we can? 
 
Thank you for your help with this issue, Barbara Shor, DVM 
 


